
Dear Oregon State Legislature,  
 
My name is Larissa Rudeen and I live in Eugene, OR.  I am testifying on the following bills: LC 
742, LC 743, LC 745, LC 751, LC 761, LC 762 and LC 763.   
 
For LC 742: I agree with this bill. 
 
For LC 743: I agree with this bill.  
 
For LC 745: I agree with this bill because thousands of innocent people have been murdered by 
law enforcement officers!  The officers who have committed these murders should also be 
prosecuted and given life sentences, or the death penalty, for their crimes.  
 
For LC 751: I agree with this bill.  
 
For LC 761: I agree with this bill.  However, I believe that deadly physical force should never be 
allowed under any circumstances!  Furthermore, for people with disabilities, giving a verbal 
warning and a reasonable opportunity to comply, still does NOT give disabled people enough 
time to comply with law enforcement.  Therefore, while these changes are a good first step, 
people with disabilities will still have a higher rate of being tortured and murdered by law 
enforcement, simply for the “crime” of being disabled and displaying symptoms of their disability 
when interacting with the officers.  
 
For LC 762: I agree with this bill.  
 
For LC 763: I agree with this bill.  
 
Sincerely,  
Larissa Rudeen  

 


